Dear Congressman (Senator) __________:
I am a Vietnam veteran writing to ask your support in placing a memorial within Arlington National Cemetery honoring the thousands of helicopter pilots and crewmen who died serving their country in the Vietnam War, commonly described as “The Helicopter War.” No national memorial currently stands to recognize the sacrifice of all helicopter pilots and crews who operated those fragile aircraft and sustained one of the highest casualty rates during the war.

The Vietnam Helicopter Pilots Association (VHPA) submitted a complete application proposal to Arlington National Cemetery on September 3, 2014 that fully complied with all requirements. The association was assured the full process would be completed in time to permit installing and dedicating the memorial on August 28, 2015, but now bureaucratic delays are hampering the process. 

Arlington National Cemetery is the right place for this memorial for many reasons. Approximately 20 percent of Vietnam War casualties buried in Arlington National Cemetery (ANC) are helicopter crewmembers. Complete Missing in Action (MIA) helicopter crews whose remains were recovered years after war share common graves within the cemetery, as do helicopter pilots who earned the Medal of Honor.
As part of the 50th Anniversary remembrance of the Vietnam War, this is the right place and the proper time to honor the sacrifice of Vietnam helicopter pilots and crewmembers. I ask you to help ensure this memorial is approved and not delayed by bureaucratic laxity. Please assist us by expressing your concern to Mr. John McHugh, Secretary of the Army, and Mr. Jack E Lechner, Jr, Superintendent, Arlington National Cemetery.
